The Tabor City Council met in special session on May 30, 2018 in council chambers, 626 Main St., Tabor, IA. Mayor James Switzer called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following council persons present: Arlene Bartholomew, Randy Wirth and Andrew Wake.  City employees present:  City Clerk, Mary King-Bateman and Library Director Dawn Miller. 

This being the time and place published and posted for a public hearing regarding the proposed budget amendment for fiscal year ending June 30, 2018. The public hearing was opened on a motion by Bartholomew, seconded by Wake. The Mayor asked for comments. No comments were made. Motion by Bartholomew, second Wirth to close the public hearing. With no comments for or against the proposed budget amendment R3-18 is approved on a motion by Bartholomew, seconded by Wirth. Roll call vote ayes: Wirth, Bartholomew, Wake. Nays: 0.

The council discussed policy and procedure for bulk water sales pertaining to swimming pool fills.

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. motion by Bartholomew, seconded by Wirth. All Ayes.


                                                                                                                       ______________________________________
									Mayor, James Switzer
_____________________________________________
              City Clerk, Mary King-Bateman             05/30/2018       



[bookmark: _GoBack]

